May 2, 1963
Route One Box 267
Rigby, Idaho

Dear Mr. Killian,

I thank you for sending the Killian history book for which
T am enclosing a check,

I am sorry to be so long in answering, but have been trying

to check out our geneology. 4#As far as I can see now we are
descendant of Philip, son of John Sr. and Elizabeth Z. Killian,
as listed on pg. 9 of the history book.

When I find further information on this I will write you
of it.

Thenk you again for your efforts in our behalf.

Sincerely,
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Mrs, Duane Killian



